
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION 

SPECIAL PANEL DISCUSSION EVENT  

ON POLICE FUNDING 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 27, 2020 at 6:30 P.M. 
 

The Public is Hereby Noticed that the Human Relations Commission will hold a 

special event where a panel will discuss police funding and the possibility of 

investing some of those funds in auxiliary help that would assist the police with 

community problems before they become a problem for the police. No formal action 

will be taken at the event and although it is not a formal meeting of the Human 

Relations Commission, members of the Human Relations Commission are likely to 

be in attendance. The event will take place at the Bloomington Center for the 

Performing Arts at 600 N. East Street in Bloomington, Illinois. 

 

Pursuant to the rules of the State of Illinois, physical attendance is limited to 50 

people. Individuals can attend the event virtually by following this link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85670709176 

 

Please feel free to contact Michael Hurt at (309) 434-2468 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 

PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 
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